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“I rejoice when they said to me Let us go into the
house of the Lord!” Psalm 122:1

Dear Friends,

Preparations are underway for a wonderful
celebration to dedicate our new St. Joseph
Hall. | hope many of you will be able to join
us on that occasion.

But, | recently enjoyed one of the most
gratifying ‘pre-dedications’ of our new
facility. Last week | headed toward our new
building in hopes of finding signs of life. As
| approached the St. Joseph Hall, | heard
laughter and music and singing. The
Vacation Bible School children (and
teachers) were having a wonderful time, and our new
hall resonated with the sounds of joy and praise! In This Issue
Clearly, the presence of the Lord is in this place! . Pastoral Message

Photo Credit: Denise Buck

| look forward to many more opportunities to share « New Parish Council Members
God’s presence with you in our new space. For now, |
hope that you are having a restful, relaxing, and re-
storative summer break.

. Intentions & Saints
« Adult Faith Formation

« OLOL in Action
In God’s love and mercy,

« OLOL History

Your Pastor,

Father Eric




We hope
you enjoy
this issue of
the Parish
Press

Thank you to every-
one who contributed
articles, ideas, and
pictures as well as
those who helped
put the newsletter
together.

Blessings,

Jennifer C. Harris
Editor

Amanda Bibb
Communications
Committee Chair

Keep in Touch

Check out our new
Facebook page!

www.facebook.com/
OLOLCCTN

Sign up for
Flocknote at
flocknote.com/OLOL
or text OLOLCC to
84576

From Your New
Welcom_e Coordinator

Hello! My name is Louise Thompson.

Being a part of the Parish Council is a privilege and | look
| forward to serving everyone at Our Lady of the Lake in this
capacity for the next 3 years. When | came from Wisconsin
and joined OLOL 1 also had this opportunity from 2004-09. |
was a newcomer myself. | felt this was the best way to get to
' know others in the parish. The blessings | received were long
§| lasting as are the friendships that resulted from reaching out
to newcomers.

It is not necessary to be head of a committee do this. Every

weekend we have that

opportunity when we see visitors or newcomers stand at Father's invitation. If you have
gone to a church where you knew no one remember how much even a smile meant. That
smile or the words you share may bring you blessings you never dreamed of! Don't miss out
on this weekly opportunity.

| would like to thank Rae Collier for her dedication to this ministry as she led the way the
past six years. Her enthusiasm was contagious and many more joined the committee. We
can never have enough “ministers of hospitality"!

If you feel like this is a ministry you would like to be more closely involved with, please
contact me by phone, email or | would love to talk to you before the Sunday 11 AM Mass.

Louise Thompson
Email: OLOLwelcomingLouise@gmail.com

Phone: 615.364.0548

; Our new website is com-
. ing soon! Want to be a
ﬁ' part of the exciting
transformation? The com-
munications team is in
need of photos of the Church or Church related
activities we can use to build the site.
You can email photos to
OLOLCommunications@gmail.com. Deadline for

submitting your material is August 1.
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Meet Your New
Communications Chair

Louise and | did not get a chance to introduce ourselves in the last newsletter, so we
would thought it would be nice to let you know who we are and encourage you to con-
tact us with your questions or needs. We are the only two new members joining the
parish council this round of elections, so you may be thinking, who are these people,
and what are their plans for the parish?

You met Louise earlier in the newsletter, although most of you have already seen her
smiling face around. So who am 1? My name is Amanda Bibb. | am from White House...
just a few miles away. | am a proud, lifelong Sumner Countian. | have one 7-year old 4-
legged child named Butters the Chihuahua. Hobbies — [ love reading, going to the mov-
ies, taking classes and travelling (my favorite places being St. Augustine, FL, and
Boston, MA. Go Red Sox!). | also love the field of communication. | have a Masters
Degree in Corporate Communication. | have worked as a web designer, public affairs
assistant, and email marketer. | love it so much | was thrilled with this position came
open.

| am new to Qur Lady of the Lake. | joined as a member in September of 2014 when |
entered the RCIA class. | entered the Church in April of 2015 which was the best
decision of my life. My goal in joining the parish council is to create a communication
network beneficial to parishioners and the community. Sumner and Robertson Counties
are growing fast, and we need to reach out to newcomers who need a church home.
We want to also create a network with other parishes in the diocese to learn from each
and share information. We want to connect with community leaders and churches to
keep our communities safe and welcoming. Finally and most importantly, we want to
keep a network open to our parishioners, where they can have multiple sources of
information on anything from nursery care to youth activities to group Bible studies.

How are we going to do that? Here are the short and sweet highlights of our plan.

New website!

Mobile App!

Facebook! ~ Available now at www.facebook.com/OLOLCCTN
Electronic Bulletin!

* & & & o

Flocknote!

Since joining the committee | have been able to meet so many parishioners, and hope-
fully | can meet many more of you. You will notice me...I'm the girl with the tattoos. Do
not be afraid to come up and say hi...especially if you have an awesome idea or
something you want help getting the word out.

Many Blessings!

Trivia Fact

AMDG - All for the Greater
Glory of God

One of my inspirations for
Joining the church was St.
Ignatius of Loyola and the
concepts of Ignatian
Spirituality. Ignatius was
called to serve the Lord while
convalescing from a cannon
ball wound. From then he took
a vow of poverty and devoted
his live to Christ. He founded
the Society of Jesus, or the
Jesuits. wrote the Spiritual
Exercises, thousands of
letters, and a detailed
biography.

He believed that God could be
found everywhere, even in the
smallest blade of grass. He
also encouraged dialogue with
God creating a familiarity. This
was what | had been looking
for!

If you have not met St. Ignati-
us yet, give him a chance.
You will not be disappointed.

Contact Information
Email:
ololcommunictions@gmail.com




Saints for
July, August
& September

July 29 is the Feast Day of
St. Martha, Patroness of
Housewives, Waiters and
Waitresses. (first century)

"Yes, Lord. | have come to
believe that you are the
Christ. the Son of God, the
one who is coming into the
world." John 11:27

August 14 is the Feast Day
of St, Maximilian Mary Kol-
be, Patron Saint of Addicts
and Drug Addiction. (A.D.
1894-1941)

“The essence of the love of
God will always consist not
in feeling good, not in re-
membering or thinking or
understanding or imagining,
but exclusively in fulfilling
God's will at every moment
of our lives and in submitting
ourselves completely to this
will.” - St. Maximilian Kolbe

September 13 is the Feast
Day of St. John Chrysostom,
Bishop and Doctor of the
Church, Patron Saint of Ora-
tors, Preachers and Speak-
ers. (A.D. 347-407)

"The more one is humbled,
the more one is exalted. Just
as, in the case of water, the
more a person pushes it
down. the more the water
rises in height; and the
greater the distance from
which one shoots, the more
it hits the mark, so is it the
case with humility."

- St. John Chrysostom
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Pope Francis Coat of Arms

Intentions of the Holy Father

by Deb Heine, Parish Press

July

¢ Universal: Indigenous Peoples That indigenous peoples, whose identity
and very existence are threatened, will be shown due respect.

¢ For Evangelization: Latin America and the Caribbean That the Church in
Latin America and the Caribbean, by means of her mission to the continent,
may announce the Gospel with renewed vigor and enthusiasm.

August

¢ Universal: Sports That sports may be an opportunity for friendly encounters
between peoples and may contribute to peace in the world.

¢ For Evangelization: Living the Gospel That Christians may live the Gospel,
giving witness to faith, honesty, and love of neighbor.

September

¢ Universal: Centrality of the Human Person That each may contribute to the
common good and to the building of a society that places the human person
at the center.

¢ For Evangelization: Mission to Evangelize That by participating in the Sac-

raments and meditating on Scripture, Christians may become more aware of
their mission {o evangelize.




Upcoming
Welcome
Committee
Activities

Welcome Dinner

August 25th

The OLOL Welcome Committee

All newcomers to OLOL, who have
not attended a previous dinner are
welcome and encouraged to come.

Welcome Committee News

Refer to the upcoming bulletins for
more information.

by Emily Helms

The OLOL Welcome Committee mission is to Welcome, Inform and Engage new
members of the parish community. Members of the committee greet people at the
doors of the church, provide information about the parish at the Welcome Desk in
the narthex, send information to newcomers the first 12 months after someone
joins the parish, promotes involvement in parish ministries and hosts three new-
comer dinners each year.

If you are interested in joining this group, send an email to ololwelcom-

inglouise@gmail.com.

On April 21st the OLOL Welcome Committee hosted the first Newcomer Welcome
Dinner for 2016. Several parish newcomers attended the event and enjoyed the
evening getting to know each other, members of the Welcome Committee, and
other church members. The children also enjoyed meeting each other and mak-
ing crafts. Louise Thompson, Committee Chair, spoke to the group as well

as representatives from some of the church ministries.

Photos from our April
Newcomers Dinner




OLOL in ACTION

Mission for St. Bertin in Haiti

By Diane Huggins and Therese Casler

As co-chairs of OLOL’s mission for St. Bertin, we want to thank everyone for your faithful support for
our twin parish in Haiti.

As you know, Haiti is a very poor country. It is the poorest country in the Western Hemisphere. The
village of Petit Bourg de Port Margot where St. Bertin is located is also very poor. They cannot do much
without our help. On behalf of the people of St. Bertin, thank you for your ongoing support for St. Bertin
through the green envelopes and your support for our medical and dental missions, construction projects,
and sea container shipments. You will be pleased to know that a portion of the money we send on a
monthly basis is used to help for the poorest of the poor through COPES, which is the St. Vincent de Paul

Society ministry at St. Bertin.

Because of you, St. Bertin School is the best Catholic school in the region, and many children receive a
very good education. Thanks to you, more than 600 students receive a Catholic education at St. Bertin

School, and teachers are able to make a worthy wage, allowing them to support their families.

We are very excited that this year, St. Bertin will add a secondary school beginning with 7" grade. Parents
are very happy that their children can now continue their education beyond the 6™ grade. Marc Endy
Saintil, former student of St. Bertin School, is the principal of the new secondary school. Marc Endy loves
St. Bertin and has worked hard to open the new school for the 2016-2017 school year. He is very

grateful to OLOL for making this dream come true for the children of St. Bertin.

We want to assure you that we work very hard to ensure accountability for the funds you donate for St.
Bertin. We visit St. Bertin once or twice each year. In October, we will make our 20" trip. During every
visit, we meet with Father |ean Baptist Geordani, pastor of St. Bertin, and the school administrators to
review the use of the funds that we send for the operation of the church and school. We have a very
thorough process for vetting requests for special projects. VWe are happy to help our poor brothers and
sisters in Haiti; however, at the same time, we are committed to

maximizing the investment made possible by your donations, “Here | am, Lord, send me; send
making sure that these funds are used in ways that will yield the me to the ends of the earth:
greatest impact and benefit to the St. Bertin parish community. send me to the rough, the
Once again, thanks for all you do to support the mission for savage pagans of the
St. Bertin in Haiti. If you ever have any wilderness; send me from all
questions, feel free to contact us — Diane Huggins at that is called comfort in earth, or
dphuggins@comcast.net or 615-476-2667, or Therese Casler at y
b , : 615.519.1863 earthly comfort: send me to

i - - = 0 . . . .
theresecasler @gmail.com or death itself, if ti be but in Thy

service and to promote Thy

kingdom.” - St. Frances Xavier,

Patron Saint of Missionaries




OLOL in ACTION

Our Lady of the Lake History

By Emily Helms

Save the Date

As we look forward to the future, we also need to look at the past to PARISH CLEAN UP DAY!
know how we got to where we are today. Recently | was working on a
project for the Welcome Committee and found that we needed to gather
historical documents, photos and stories to record the history of the parish. |
am now in the very early stages of getting started. ¢ Pizza & Drinks Provided

Saturday. September 17
8:30am - 1pm

At this time, | am asking for any items you may have that are related to the
history of the parish. It may be photos, documents, pamphlets,

brochures, newspaper stories or even parish cookbooks and pictorial
directories.

¢ Cleaning supplies, equip-
ment & vacuums needed

The items will be scanned and used to present information on the website
and hopefully prepare a book or newsletter for the parish 50th anniversary in
November of 2019.

If you have information, questions, or would like to be part of this project,
please contact Emily Helms by email at emhelms@comcast.net or by phone
at 615.265.8525.

SAVE THE DATE! Saturday, July 16
9:00 AM—12:00 PM (Cost: Free) THE JOY OF LOVE

AMORIS LAETITIA

Amoris Laetitia/The Joy of Love

Do you have questions about Pope Francis’ new book
“Amoris Laetitia/The Joy of Love”? Maybe you would just
like to learn more or clarify what you have heard from the

media.

Father Thomas will discuss the challenges we face in our

practices of Amoris Laetitia/The Joy of Love. Come, share L)

your thoughts, bring your questions, and be prepared for a A e

lively discussion!

To register, please call, text, or email Ginger Lannom at 615-499-1050 or gingerlan-

nom@comecast.net.




OLOL in ACTION

Women Within

By Krys Kijakowska, Committee Chair

In September 2016, Women Within at Our Lady of the Lake will celebrate its fourth anniversary! Our membership has grown to
over seventy women of various ages, backgrounds, cultures and interests. In keeping with our Mission and Vision, we meet each
month to appreciate, support and celebrate each other..... our similarities, our differences....and things that make each one of us
unique. Whenever possible, we support other groups that serve the needs of our parish and our larger community.

In the course of our fourth year, Women Within has continued to focused on activities and programs that have defined and brand-
ed our group, while also bringing in some new ideas, including:

¢ 2 nd Annual ‘Sweets for Your Sweet’ 2015 Valentine’s Weekend Bake Sale.
¢ A ‘Sweets for Our Kids’ Bake Sale’ in May

¢ Funded a dinner for Fraternus

¢ ‘'Easter Basket' donation for an OLOL family in need

¢ Established a scholarship for an OLOL girl at John Paul Il High School

On our drawing board: Look for the 3 rd Annual Margaritaville on Saturday, August 6 th in the new St. Joseph’s Hall. It's a ‘Party
with a Purpose', and the fun begins at 6:30pm after Mass. Tickets go on sale July 16 th . Attendance will be limited, not by space
this time, but to allow for good planning of a fun time for our guests.

Also, Women Within plans to enter our 3 rd Annual Nativity Float, highlighting ‘The True Meaning and Spirit of Christmas’ in the
Hendersonville 2016 Christmas Parade. Once again, we hope to make it a joint effort with our own OLOL musical families, provid-
ing traditional Christmas music and song, as our float makes its way down the Parade route.

Women Within meets on the 1 st Monday of each month (2 nd Monday in July only) at 6:30 pm in Rooms 206/207 on the main
floor of the church. Bring a dish or treat to share, or just stop in if time is short that day. There is always plenty. We welcome all
women of the parish. Please join us for an abundance of great food and camaraderie. Questions? Please contact Krys Kijakowska
at kijakow@gmail.com or (615)815-4538 or Carol Smith at (615)826-3990 .

Women Within to Host the 3rd Annual Margaritaville

On Saturday, August 6 th , Women Within will host the Third Annual
Magaritaville Party at 6:30 pm in the new St. Joseph Hall after Mass!
Live music by Tom Campbell, Kenny Janzen and friends, great food, fu
drinks, door prizes and more! Tickets are still only $15 and go on sale ﬁ\
July 16 th weekend after Mass in the narthex. Table reservations are
available with purchase. This event has been sold out in advance the
last two years, and attendance is limited. So get your tickets early and
come dance the night away in our fabulous new social hall!

Proceeds from Margaritaville will benefit Women Within’s programs on
behalf of our Church Community including OLOL families in need,
Fraternus, Nativity Float in the Christmas Parade, clothing for Room at
the Inn, Care Package delivery to soldiers overseas, establishment of a
scholarship at John Paul Il High School and more. It's a ‘Party with a
Purpose’....please join us for some great fun!




OLOL in ACTION

Adoration
By Dick Emery
Can You Spare One Hour to be with Jesus?

“Could you not stay awake just one hour with Me?" That
is the question Jesus posed to Peter and the Apostles
during his agony in the Garden of Gethsemane. Now he
is asking it of you. Can you not spend just one hour a
week with Jesus in our Adoration Devotion?
He is waiting for you in our Adoremus Chapel. He is pre-
sent body and blood, soul and divinity in the sacred
Host. There is a Bleeding Host enshrined in a church in
Santarem, Portugal (from 1247). The DNA of Blood from
“My Lord this Host was tested and its DNA is an exact match to

' the DNA found in the Blood and Tissue of a similar Eu-
charistic Host in Lanciano, ltaly. Both of these proved to
be an exact match of samples of the Blood of Our Lord
taken from Jesus’ Burial Shroud of Turin.
If you would like to spend an hour a week in the real
presence of Jesus, consider signing up for Eucharistic
Adoration. Information is available on the signup table in
the Narthex or call Dick Emery 615-714-6049, or Anna
Schoch 615-944-5378

and
my God.”

In. 20:28

Things You Should Know...

¢ The New Facility Dedication will be held on Monday, August 15th. Details will be available
in the weekly bulletin.

¢+ Have you tried FORMED yet? FORMED is an online platform with the best Catholic con-
tent available on any device. Go to www.FORMED.org and enter Parish Code: ZX424W.

¢ Over 200 kids and 150 volunteers participated in this years Vacation Bible School. WOW!

What a great turn-out. Thanks to everyone who made this happen.

¢ Totus Tuus kicks off July 11-15 for children entering grades 1-6. It’s going to be an exciting
week.

¢ Dr. Scott Hahn will be the featured speaker at the Mercy Rally sponsored by the Catholic
Charismatic Renewal, July 22-23 at St. Ignatius of Antioch Catholic Church, 601 Bell Rd.,
Nashville, TN. The theme is Open your Hearts to the Mercy of God. Dr. Hahn will be deliv-
ering three talks on July 23rd. You may register online at www.msrcc.org. For more infor-
mation call: 615-430-9343.
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YEAR ROUND STUDIES

Sunday
Catholic Faith -
Bring your questions to Father Thomas

Tuesday Morning
Charismatic Bible Study

Thursday Evening
Living Waters Prayer Group

Saturday Morning
Men’s Bible Study - Scripture of the Week

Available online

FORMED - Catholic faith on Demand
English and Spanish

Register at FORMED.org,

Enter Parish Code: ZX424W

Contact: Karen Summerford 615-260-7344

SCHOOL YEAR STUDIES

Monday Morning
The Wonder of Woman, A Study on Mary

Tuesday Morning
Women's Bible Study

Wednesday Night

2 Adult classes

e Catholic Stuff You Should Know
¢ Explore the Sunday Readings

Saturday Morning
Men & Women Bible study
Various studies will be offered.

Sunday Morning between Masses
Adult Sunday School

For more information
Kandie G'Francisco - 615-822-0719

SPECIAL STUDIES & EVENTS

Tuesday Night
SymBoLON - Video Series
Facilitated by Father Eric and Deacon Mike

RCIA - 2016-17 Class - Becoming Catholic
Contact: Sister Maria 615-824-3276

Book CLuB
Contact: Karen Summerford 615-260-7344
meet once a month.

MipwAy — opportunity to meet others
through monthly gatherings and special one
time events. Age group of 25ish to 40ish.
Singles and married couples welcome for
fellowship. Events coming this summer!
Contact Kim Ark - 615-330-2663
kimberly.ark @ gmail.com

Or Katie Rosenblatt - 502-640-3493
kerosenblatt @gmail.com

LIFT - Ladies in Faith Together -
Bible Study for ladies 25ish to 40ish.
Contact Kim or Katie See above

ConNECT - Small group Bible Study

Four diff..studies will be offered at various
locations and times. Sign-ups in August.
Contact: Jeannette Holt 615-417-0982 or
Jennifer Wood 615-481-5286

—

DO YOU HAVE THE
GIFT OF HOSPITALITY?
CONNECT IS LOOKING FOR YOu!!

Become a facilitator. You don’t need to
be a theologian, professor, counselor
or feacher. You just need a willing heart.
Materials will be provided.



OLOL in ACTION

Moms Plus

We invite all moms to join us
on Wednesday mornings
from 9:30am-11:30 AM. in
classroom 209, during the
school year. Daycare is pro-
vided. Our meeting activi-
ties and topics include craft
projects, speakers, bible
study, garden day, casual
social time and fellow-

ship. Can't make it during
the week? We also do
Moms Night Out, family
night outings, playdates,
dinner with Santa, Easter
egg hunt, and much more.

SAVE THE DATE!
Wiggles Giggles Fall
Consignment Sale
September 28-30

Our proceeds from the con-
signment sale are donated

back to the church through:

$20,000 donation to the
Forward in Faith cam-

paign
VBS Assistance

Youth Mission Trip
Sponsoarship

St. Bertin
Haiti Medical Team

Little Flowers

For more information

Amy Shimabukuro
617.913.9152

amyshima2002@yahoo.com

OLOL Women’s
Retreat

By Jane Rosentreter & Lynn Herman

Thirty ladies of the parish and guests enjoyed
a day of relaxation and spiritual reflection on
March 19, 2016 at the parish center. The
theme of “Simplify Your Life” touched their
hearts as they openly discussed what they
wanted to get from the day. The ladies learned
ways to simplify their lives, colored mandalas,
made soul collages, participated in spiritual
discussions, and had fun trying on funny hats
and having their picture taken. There were
also short lectures and open discussions
about Simplifying Their Lives, Stress and Hu-
mor, and Meditation and Prayer. The day
closed with a Native Indian ceremony of burn-
ing slips of paper on which they had written
items that they would like to offer up to God
and forget.

Left: Children
from
MomsPlus

Right: OLOL
Teens on Taco
Tuesday

OLOL Folk Mass
Singers

By Emily Helms

During the 70's and 80's the parish had a folk mu-

sic Mass and the members of the OLOL Folk Music
Group performed at Mass each weekend. They even
were one of the groups performing at the last show at
the Ryman in Nashville.

reunion the weekend of April 29th attended and per-
formed at the 11am Sunday Mass on May 1st.
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Some of the group, including the director, recently had a



Forward in Faith

Capital Campaign Update
By Diane Huggins

Our dream has come true and
our prayers have been
answered!! Our new facilities
are complete and we are now
enjoying our beautiful new
space. Our parish community
has more than doubled in size
over the past 17 years since we |
built our existing facilities. And
now, we have doubled the size
of our parish facilities, adding
14 new classrooms/meeting
rooms, our new multi-purpose
room called St. Joseph Hall,
and improved traffic
flow/parking on our parish
campus. Photo Credit: Emily Helms

These new facilities will have a profound impact on our parish community for many years to come.
We now have the space we need for worship, learning, faith formation, parish ministries,
gatherings of our parish community and serving others into the future.

Of course, the successful completion of the Forward in Faith capital campaign is vitally important
to the financial health of our parish. Managing the mortgage, the cost of new furnishings and the
ongoing operating expenses of our new facilities depends on the continued prayers and support
of our entire parish community.

We are making good progress in meeting our financial goals through the Forward in Faith cam-
paign. We have received pledges from 1000 families for more than $5.3 million, which means we
are almost 90 percent of the way toward our $6 million pledge goal. And, we have received more
than $3.3 million in donations, which means we are on track with pledge fulfillment.

For those of you who have not yet made a pledge or donation, please know that it is not too late.
We need the support of every family and encourage you to consider a pledge or donation based
on your ability to give.

Please plan to join us for the dedication of our new facilities on Monday, August 15, the Feast of
the Assumption of Mary. We will begin the celebration with Mass at 6 p.m., followed by a ribbon
cutting, the blessing and dedication and a reception. | hope everyone will join us for this very spe-
cial celebration.

We can all be proud of what we have accomplished and look forward to celebrating together on
August 15.
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Baptisms

Congratulations to alll

For by one Spirit are we all baptized into one body, whether we be Jews
or Gentiles, whether we be bond or free; and have been all made to drink

into one Spirit.” - 1 Corinthians 12:13

e & ©® & & & @& ® & & & o @& & & & & ° & & = & »

Genesis Valencia
Janice Ocampo
Dylan Ramos

Guadalupe Zambrano

Julio Rubi

Derek Alvarenga
Abdias Picaz
Jennifer Picaz
Jeremy Picaz
Jose Ramos
Melissa Medrano
Melany Medrano
Joan Sandoval
Dallas Darden
Devvan Darden
Delnora Darden
Sebastian Hasoon
Christopher Davis
Nahomi Patino
Grant Meadows
Owen Burris
Colton Grimes
Dong Hyun

Savannah Williams
Emerson Duke
Daniel Murillo
Hayden Jones
Madeline Henry
Jazmin Cebrero
Michael Rubright
Joseph Wierzbicki
Bella Wierzbicki
Angel Villalobos
Brianna Gomez
Handel Gomez
Cotton Craig
Nicholas Lester
Juliana Wallace
John Wallace
Jimena Andrade
Melanie Espinoza
Isabella Webster

Deaths

Our heartfelt condolences to the
families of:

« Patricia Vaske

s« Anna Mae Carrier

Marriages

Our very best to the newlyweds:

« Raul Luz and Ana Pina

« Ronald Gomez and Violeta
Iglesias

« Willians Alexander and
Daisy Romero

« Adam Spiess and Krystal
Owens

« Jose Cruz and Silvia Carillo

« David Nivision and Asha

Hajari
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Welcome New
Members

Please join us in welcom-
ing the following families
who have recently regis-
tered at Our Lady of the
Lake.

Our Parish family is a
large and active one and
is always in need of new-
comers involvement.

For additional questions
or volunteer opportuni-
ties, please contact:

Louise Thompson
Welcoming Chair
615-364-0548
ololwelcom-
inglouise@gmail.com

Jaime & Josie Aviles
April, Nathan, Jimmy,
Jeremy, Jaylen

5253 E Robertson Rd
Cross Plains TN 37049
615-654-3008

Nik Blascoe

1026 Andrews Run
Hendersonville TN 37075
815-978-1526

Tammy Bryan

1125 Stillhouse Dr
White House TN 37188
615-394-4321

Scotty & Jeffin Bush
125 Fountain Brooke Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-566-2088

Rick & Suzane Calvin
Sydney,Sadie

245 Blackthorn Ln
Gallatin TN 37066

Ben & Marianne Cesare
1626 Boardwalk PI
Gallatin TN 37066
615-675-5192

Matthew & Mary Kate
Catignani

112 Timberlake Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075

Raymond & Nicole Crump
Nicholas, Joseph

1039 Baxter Ln

Gallatin TN 37066

Joseph Drietz

228 Sanders Ferry Rd
Hendersonville TN 37075
507-459-7094

John & Judy Durkin, Jr.
866 Plantation Blvd
Gallatin TN 37066
615-452-1960

Gerald & Lydia Esmer
1006 Forest Harbor Ct
Hendersonville TN 37075

Drew Fletcher

202 Swift Dr
Goodlettsville TN 37072
228-348-2291

Barbara Gallagher
202 Walton Ferry Rd Apt 43
Hendersonville TN 37075

Roy & Karen Giorgio
120 Lake Harbor Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-832-8736

Richard & Sole’ Gonzalez
361 Bonita Parkway
Hendersonville TN 37075
256-654-3820

Tim & Kim Greene
Dakota, Keegan

1968 Morning View Dr
Gallatin TN 37066
920-517-0719

Anne Coble
1039 Notting Hill Dr
Gallatin TN 37066

Chris Hamryka

PO Box 186
Bethpage TN 37022
770-359-9840

Sam & Flo Hannagan

101 Spadeleaf Blvd Apt 312
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-991-5738

Bob & Dawn Holecek
203 Cherokee Pt
Hendersonville TN 3707
414-758-8522

Nicole & Jerome Jaques
2165 Gorden Xing
Gallatin TN 37066
615-989-1171

Christe Kemp
1126 Bledsoe Drive
Castalian Springs TN 37031

Michael & Dana Kiesner
157 Momosa Dr

Gallatin TN 37066
612-723-8671

Steve and Tiffany Knight
1214 Lake Rise PI

Gallatin TN 37066
615-456-4242

Gary & Gretchen Kufel
202 Winding Way
Goodlettsville TN 37075
407-259-9173

Ruben Llanas

452 Moss Trail Apt H3
Goodlettsville TN 37072
210-441-8356

Amy Schuler
121 Northiake Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075
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Our Lady of the Lake New Members, continued

Ashleigh Lioyd

549 E Main St Apt H139
Hendersonville TN 37075
716-622-2119

Steve Maczynski
157 Spurlock Ln
Hickman TN 38567
615-683-6110

Cindy Miller

1206 Newmans Trail
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-448-7198

Chase & Regina Mitchell
Beau

8206 Preston Run
Goodlettsville Tn 37072
931-624-4127

Matthew & Megan Morahan
Maria

111 Lake Ridge Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-429-8519

Patty Needham
105 Homestead Ln
Hendersonville TN 37075

Steve & Barb Nelson
1113 McMahan Dr S
Gallatin TN 37066
615-939-1683

Dat & Tuyen Dinh Nguyen
Danny, Jacob, David, Jill
1001 Grassland Chase Dr
Gallatin TN 37066
615-451-2631

Pierre & Dorothy

1070 W Main St #507
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-839-8039

Brian & Barb O’Neill
1032 Middleton Ln

Gallatin TN 37066
507-213-6676

Jason & Amber Perkins
Norah

100 Spadeleaf Blvd. #A101
Hendersonvilie Tn 37075
225-939-2114

Debbie Pugh
203 Aggie Perry Rd
Bethpage TN 37022
615-390-8918

Rafael (Fello) & Blanca (Maggie)
Rodriguez

125 Bonita Ave
Gallatin TN 37075
615-696-6119

Kevin & Christine Shanahan
PO Box 1272

Goodlettsville Tn 37070
615-419-8250

Jerry & Karen Solini
PO Box 7773
Portland TN 37148
336-207-1833

Kerry Stanfill

Taylor

127 Cobbiler Circle
Hendersonville TN 37075
615-498-3555

Scott & Krissy Stevermer
Zachary, Erickson

128 Joshua's Run
Goodlettsville TN 37072
615-420-6462

Mary Ellen Tapp

107 Edgehill Ln
Hendersonville TN 37075
BJ & Carolyn Taylor
Bentley

13215 Monthaven Park Pl
Hendersonvilie TN 37075
615-584-6062

Roger & Kelli Verzak
1028 Forest Harbor Dr
Hendersonville Tn 37075

Joseph & Alona Welch
204 Patana Dr
Whitehouse TN 37188

Ben & Alison West
Ellie, Hillary Ann

1021 Patmore Ln
Hendersonville TN 37075
214-364-2034

Mark & Joline West
Nick, Brett

1087 McMahan Dr. N
Gallatin TN 37066
615-672-7201

Leslie Whitted

185 Caudill Dr
Hendersonville TN 37075
321-258-6168
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Mass Schedule at Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church

Saturday Mass 5:30 PM (fulfills Sunday Worship obligation)
Sunday Masses 8:30 AM & 11:00 AM
Spanish Mass 6:00 PM
Weekday Masses
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 9:15 AM
Friday (Communion Service) 6:30 AM
Wednesday Youth Mass (when school is in session) 6:15 PM

Reconciliation Saturday, 4:20—5:20 PM or by appointment

Our hearts and doors are open. We hope to see you here.

Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church
1729 Stop 30 Road
Hendersonville, Tennessee 37075




